
Because of data processing errors, incorrect U.S. national estimates of nonfatal occupational

injuries and illnesses were published in news releases for reference years 2011 and 2012. 

Corrections will not be made to these news releases and data presented in these releases 

should not be relied upon. Most tables presenting estimates of nonfatal occupational injuries 

and illnesses for reference years 2011 and 2012 have been replaced; however, this table is 

not available and will not be replaced.  For additional information see: 

http://www.bls.gov/bls/errata/iif_errata_1014.htm.
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